
Product End of Life Notice 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
Sharp Corporation is announcing upcoming EOL and immediate price increase 

for Last Time Buy (LTB) orders of the following Sharp IR Detecting Unit part 

numbers: 

 GP1UX511QS 

 GP1UX511RK 

 GP1UM261RKVF 

 GP1UM271RMVF 

 GP1UM272RKVF 

 GP1UM281QKVF 

 

 Reason for EOL and LTB price increase 

Sharp IR Detecting Units utilize an IC Chip made by ON Semiconductor. 

ON Semiconductor has just announced EOL and price increase for this IC Chip. 

There is no replacement for this IC Chip, therefore Sharp Corporation has to 

discontinue these IR Detecting Unit models (GP1UX5*** and GP1UM2***). 
 

 Last Time Buy Date 

The Last Time Buy (LTB) date for these parts will be: July 15, 2021. 

LTB-purchased parts cannot be returned for stock rotation. 

 

LTB Purchase orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 

 

 Last Time Ship Date 

The Last Time Ship (LTS) date for these parts will be: November 30, 2021. 

 

 Effective Date of EOL 

August 1, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this End-of-Life notification, please 

contact your Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 

 


